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NEWSLETTER 
Marina View School 

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa.  

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
OUT OF ZONE APPLICATIONS:  The date for the next Out of Zone Ballot is Wednesday 24th 

October 2018.  All applications must be received by Wednesday 17th October. Anybody 
who is out of zone and has siblings joining us in 2019, needs to have the child’s name in the 
Out of Zone Ballot.  All applicants will be advised in writing following the Ballot. 

 

NW SPEECH FINALISTS: Congratulations to Leon Dromer (Y6) and Samuel Anderton (Y7) who both came 2nd in their year 

groups at the Northwest Speech Competition held at Royal Road School on 20th September. A fantastic result; you both did 
Marina View School proud!  

 
THANK YOU: Thank you to the Dromer Family, who have kindly donated a print of The Bayeux Tapestry, a historical record 

created in the 11th century, which retraces the history of the conquest of England by William Duke of Normandy. We have 
this print displayed in our reception area which we welcome all to view. 

 

STUDENTS LEAVING MVS: Any students who are leaving Marina View School to go to another school we ask to please ensure 

you notify the office. Please advise the office in writing to office@marinaview.school.nz. Thank you. 
 

CAR PARK SAFETY: You may have noticed at the front pedestrian entrance we now have a chain up to guide pedestrians to 

the path and crossing over the driveway. Please remind your children to follow the paths, for their own safety. We also keep 
the side gate by the Junior block locked at the end of the day so children and parents do not walk through the staff car 
park. Please do not use the staff car park to drop off or pick up your child.  
 
NEW ENTRANT INFORMATION EVENING:  Our next New Entrant Information Evening will be held on Wednesday 17th October 

2018, from 5:00pm to 6:00pm in Room 4. 

 
School finishes for Term 3 this Friday 28th September at 2:15pm. Please ensure children are picked up on time. 
Term 4 starts on Monday 15th October at 8.50am. I wish you all a nice, restful and safe break. 
 

Kind Regards,  
Cara Bergin-Stuart 
Acting Principal  

97-99 Marina View Drive 
West Harbour, Auckland 

Phone: 417 0007 
 

Web: www.marinaview.school.nz 

Kia Ora, Annyong Hesayo, Ni Men Hao, Namaste, Talofa, Ni Sa Bula, Buenos Dias, Goedendag Greetings! 

END OF TERM 3 
Friday 28th September 2018 at 2:15pm  

(All children must be picked up)   
 

Term 4 begins on  
Monday 15th October 2018 at 8:50am 

Leon Dromer & Samuel Anderton at 

the NW Speech Finals 

Quality Inquiry work in Room 17. 

Bailey and Caiden’s Papier-mâché 
of a Maori Pa. 



 

Tots to Teens Free Digital Magazine.  
 
Tots to Teens is a free 
community parenting 

resource for Kiwi fami-
lies. We focus on posi-
tive, well-researched 
parenting advice to 

support chi ldren’ s 
reading, learning, 
behaviour, nutrition, 

health, well-being, and 
resilience. Please click 
on the link below for a 

free digital copy of the 
latest issue: 

  issue1809a.totstoteens.co.nz  

COMING EVENTS SCHOOL EVENTS NOTICES 
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SEPTEMBER 
28 Senior Assembly by Rm26 @ 11:45am in Hall 

28 Term 3 Ends @ 2:15pm 
 
 

OCTOBER 
15 Term 4 Begins @ 8:50am 
17 Y7/8 Volleyball NW Zones 

 
********* 

SPORTS NEWS 
NETBALL 
On Saturday 22nd September, the    
Kidzplay Netball Association held their 
Win te r League P r i ze  Giv ing .              
Congratulations to the Year 5 Magic for 
winning the A grade, the Year 5 Ferns, 
first in B Grade, to the Year 4 Warriors, 
second in C Grade and to the Year 3 Dia-
monds, third in B Grade. Thanks so much to 
all the children, parents, coaches and  
managers involved in these teams        
successes. 

KELLY SPORTS AT MARINA VIEW SCHOOL 
Term 4 Sessions at Marina View School starting 23rd 
October, 3:10 — 4:10pm (7 weeks, $75). Book & pay 
early to save: use code ‘earlybird’ before 17th October to 

save $5. www.kellysports.co.nz/upper-harbour  

Ph: 021409455 or email: upperharbour@kellysports.co.nz  

 
WAITAKERE HOCKEY SUMMER JUNIOR SEASON 

29th Oct—10th Dec. Register by 22nd October. 
Email: waitakerehockeyfinance@hotmail.com 
 
INTERMEDIATE & PRIMARY SNOWSPORTS CHAMPS 
Tuesday 23 October 2018, 9am—3pm. $50 per athlete. 

Entries close: 19 October 2018 at 5pm 
To register please follow this link: https://

aucklandprimaryintermediatechampionships18.eventdesq.com 

Snowplanet: 91 Small Road, Silverdale, Auckland 
For more info contact: michelle@snowplanet.co.nz.  
 

MASSEY ATHLETICS CLUB 
Club Night Monday nights 5:15pm. Events for children 

aged 2 to 15 years. Running races for 2 and 3 year olds.  
Under 4’s free. Age as of 31st December. Season starts 
Labour Day and runs  through until end March. 
Registration & Pricing:  

www.masseyathletics.org.nz/registration1.html 
Info: www.masseyathletics.org.nz/club-night.html 
Moire Park, 53 Granville Drive, Massey 
 

 
Auckland Regional Dental Service, Waitemata DHB  
To check if your child is enrolled with ARDS please   
contact Westgate Clinic on 832-2116. Enrolments can 

also be done online via the 
ARDS public website:      

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES  PTA NEWS 

Last Friday we held a Mufti Day to 
fundraise for Cure Kids. We are 
proud to have raised $1887 
towards this great cause. 
Thank you all for your 
generous donations. 

A REMINDER TO PLEASE PAY 
ANY OUTSTANDING TERM 3 

ACTIVITY FEES . 

Auckland Transport Road Work Notice 
Footpath repair works will be taking place on 
Marina View Drive during the period 3rd  
October to 2nd November. This work is     
necessary to ensure the safety of traffic and 
to sustain the serviceability and appearance 
of the footpath. Due to the nature of the work, 
vehicle access to your party may be   af-
fected. Street parking outside your      prop-
erty may not be available during the work 
times. Auckland Transport thanks you for your 
cooperation during these works. Any queries 
please contact the Broadspectrum Team: 027 

836 3760 

Laura.Stokes@broadspectrum.com 

TROPHIES  

We are calling for the return of    

trophies that were presented at the 

2017 Prizegivings, so that we may 

start preparing them to present to 

students this year. If you have a    

trophy, please return it to the school 

office as soon as possible.    

Thank you.   

FANTASTIC HOLIDAY ART CLASSES  
FOR CHILDREN (Age 6 to 14 years) 

Draw a New Artwork Daily! 
Enrolling Now for Term 3 (2018)  

Holiday Programme  
(October 1 to 5, morning and afternoon sessions). 

LIMITED SPACES so book now!  

www.realisticusartacademy.co.nz            

Contact Maya 0211510115   

http://issue1809a.totstoteens.co.nz/
https://aucklandprimaryintermediatechampionships18.eventdesq.com/
https://aucklandprimaryintermediatechampionships18.eventdesq.com/
https://maps.google.com/?q=91+Small+Road,+Silverdale,+Auckland&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:michelle@snowplanet.co.nz
http://www.realisticusartacademy.co.nz/
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YEAR 2 GRANDPARENTS & WHANAU MORNING 
On Friday 21st September the Year 2 team hosted their Whanau Morning. The children had been working 
very hard in preparation and were extremely excited. With this term's focus on learning more about who we 
are and our family connections, the children wrote invitations to their family members to come and share some 
of their learning. The morning began with a demonstration of some dances from around the world.  After our 
last dance, the children then asked their guests to join in; and we all danced 'The Bird Dance' together. It was 
fantastic to see all the smiles and laughs as everyone danced together. Once our dancing had finished, the 
children took their guests back up to the classrooms and showed them their learning environments. They gifted 
their guests with a lei they had made, showed them their learning, and shared some morning tea. A very    

enjoyable morning was had by all!  


